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Committee or Individual: PRIE Committee  Date submitted: 01/31/2022  

Issue/Concern: College Support for Grants 

Summary of Issue: 

Grant awards have become a growing part of the college's funding stream, to the point where the 
level of grant activity at the college is surpassing the infrastructure we have to support it. The PRIE 
Office and PRIE Committee have identified a range of needs. To address these needs the PRIE 
Committee recommends the creation of a college Grants Committee, in addition to an Operational 
Memorandum (OM), which will be used to review, process, and determine grant feasibility.   

The Charge of the new Grants Committee will be as follows: The SCC Grants Committee supports 
the college’s grant activities by ensuring that grants are aligned with the college’s mission, 
strategic goals, and resource needs; by sharing grant opportunities with the college community; 
and by reviewing and recommending revisions to grant-related policies and procedures. 

Action Taken: 

03/03/2022:  Planning, Research, and Institutional Effectiveness (PRIE) Dean Gayle Pitman 
attended Executive Council to discuss campus issue. 

04/07/2022: Dean G. Pitman provided an update on campus issue to Executive Council, 
including information regarding the development of an OM for grant feasibility. 
Executive Council reviewed and supports the development of the OM and the 
creation of a new Grants (standing) Committee. Campus Issue closed.  

President’s Response to Executive Council: 

I have heard the discussion on Campus Issue 21-22-06. 

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed in accordance with the 
Executive Council’s response: (1) A new Grants (standing) Committee will be formed and (2) the 
OM on grants feasibility will be presented to the Executive Council for a formal vote.  

Campus Issue 21-22-06 is closed. 

  

Michael Gutierrez, President Date 

04/07/2022




